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PRESS RELEASE
January 8, 2025
‘Chattooga County Offices will be closed on Friday, January 10, 2025.

Chattooga County is coordinating with Atrium Health, Emergency Management Agency, Georgia
Department of Transportation, local Public Works Departments, and all surrounding
municipalities. Private contractors will also be in place with equipment to assist with any
weather event cleaning.

County crews will start pretreating roads at lunchtime tomorrow.

Georgia Department of Transportation will begin pretreating state roads at 7:00 p.m. tonight.
County equipment wilt be staged in all sections of county to shorten response time for service.
Atrium Health will be sending extra resources to be prepared for the weather event.

During the early morning hours on Friday, January 10, 2025, inclement weather is expected in
Northwest Georgia. Chattooga County along with the National Weather Service Forecast is

- - requesting-everyone to-shelter in place and limit travel to necessity as the inclement weather
arrives.

. Chattooga County Offices will be closed on Friday, January 10, 2025. Public Works crews will be
working throughout this entire weather event. Please take caution and stay safe and watch out
for crews working in your area.

~To report any trees down, please call 706-857-3400. Public Works will be in constant contact
with 911 to clear any obstructions as soon as possible.

Stay tuned to local media. The Summerville News, AM1180/FM 99.1 and All on Georgia will get
updates to share with the public as they arise.
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